AFFORDABLE CARE ACT: WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW
Dear New Employee:

You've probably heard about the Affordable Care Act, also called the Health Care Reform law. This letter
describes what the Affordable Care Act means to you as a school district employee. Starting January 1,
2014, the law requires most Americans to be covered under a health plan  whether they get it from an
employer, a private ineeenpiyer,

find a health plan for 2014. But, if you're

benefits-eligible, you have coverage available

through
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